
Know more about our Global Contract 
Management System (GCMS)

Beginning April 2018, BHP will be implementing a new Global Contract Management 

System (GCMS). Our GCMS platform will be used throughout BHP for the Source-to-

Contract process, Supplier Lifecycle Management and Contract Lifecycle Management. 

This change will enable greater collaboration between BHP and our valued suppliers and 
partners.

For an introduction to GCMS, please click here to watch the video. If you have received an 

email requesting to register your organization in GCMS, please click here to refer to the 

‘BHP GCMS Supplier Guide’. These will help you to transition to our new platform 
smoothly. Both the video and supplier guide can be found on www.bhp.com

Please note that access to GCMS is by invitation from BHP Procurement. Throughout 

2018, email invitations will be sent to suppliers with an aim to have all suppliers registered 

on GCMS as soon as practically possible. We greatly appreciate your patience throughout 
this process.

Please note that this change will not impact any other BHP systems (for example, Ariba, 
ProCon, Open Windows). All other systems will continue to operate as normal.

We look forward to improving the way we collaborate and create shared value with our 
suppliers and partners by embracing a new way of working. 

For any questions or clarifications, please approach your BHP Supply point of contact.

https://www.youtube.com/embed/qgoehq_hBzM
https://www.bhp.com/-/media/documents/suppliers/180306_bhpgcmssupplierguideen.pdf?la=en
http://www.bhp.com/

